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Dear Parents and Carers,


I know you are aware that the school is now closed apart from to keyworkers from Wednesday. This is a great shock as you can imagine as earlier I was looking forward to seeing you all tomorrow.


We will begin the online learning and your class teacher will be in touch very soon.


For those of you that are classed as Keyworkers and need to send your child to childcare in school.

Please could you email the admin address with the following information:

Your child's name and class.

Your keyworker role

The dates and times when you are working and therefore your child needs to be in school.

The school day will be from 8.45am until 3pm.

If you could email by 9.30am tomorrow and then I will be back in touch with you confirming your place and the arrangements for your child.

With prayers for everyone at this time,


Sarah Yates
Headteacher

